
 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro Moros, on 
behalf of the Venezuelan government and people extends his most heartfelt 
condolences to the Socialist Republic of Vietnam for the human and material 
losses caused by Damrey typhoon, which has mainly impacted the central region 
of Vietnam in recent days.  
 
The Bolivarian people and government conveys to the Vietnamese people and 
government a fraternal expression of solidarity and, at the same time, we send a 
word of encouragement to the families of the victims and those affected by these 
unfortunate circumstances. Likewise, we hope that survivors can be found 
promptly.  
 
Moreover, the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela -being certain that our Vietnamese 
brothers shall overcome the present adverse natural situation- takes this 
opportunity to reaffirm its willingness to strengthen the bilateral cooperation and 
political and friendship bonds among our nations, towards the construction of a 
polycentric and multi-polar world, which favours the well-being and self 
determination of the peoples.    

 
 

Caracas, November 6th, 2017 
 


